
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the final term before the next exciting adventure starts in Year 1! 
We hope you all had a wonderful holiday. Our key line of enquiry this term is ‘What 
if there wasn’t any colour left?’ We have lots of fun and exciting learning opportunities planned and can’t wait to 
get started. Now the weather is slowly getting warmer, please can we ask that children come to school with       
sun-cream already applied, a sun hat and a full water bottle everyday.  

 

This week 

The children have enjoyed the story The Rainbow Fish. They followed clues to find the hidden book and made 
wanted posters for a good friend. They have also learnt about the 80th anniversary of D-Day and they designed a 
D-Day medal. In maths, the children have been learning about sharing, using farm animals to help. 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week 

The children will continue to focus on the story The Rainbow Fish. They will be using puppets to retell the story, 
creating their own story map and making rainbow fish biscuits. Next Friday it is The Big Teddy Takeover.   Children 
are allowed to bring a teddy to school and wear their own clothes, but please remember it is a PE day, so trainers 
still need to be worn. 

 

Best wishes 

The Hedgehog Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow Words 

glistening: shining                                     forlorn:  feeling sad and lonely  

precious: very important and valuable          sprightly:  full of energy 


